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We are looking forward to the re-opening of the Community Bake oven. Because of COVID guidelines, we will need to do things a bit differently. One of the features of the oven is the communal and sharing of food and conversation. We would like to continue this safely.

Use of the Bake Oven will be governed by the most current Covid-19 reopening guidance set forth by the State of Vermont as to gathering limits, social distancing, mask requirement, etc.  See https://accd.vermont.gov/covid-19/vermont-forward/events-and-gatherings  adhering particularly to the Universal Guidance and guidance for outdoor events. 

As of 4/9/2021 the CDC has suggest that the Corona Virus is primarily airborne and not contracted via surfaces.

To open and operate the oven safely and reduce the potential for spread, please adhere to the following:

1. People should be masked except when eating and should maintain 6’ distance from one another.
2. Hand Sanitizer should be available for use.
3. People should use hand sanitizer before making their pizza.
4. Utensils rather than hands should be used for the topping of the pizzas. 
5. Toppings should be covered to prevent germs from spreading.
6. The eating area should be separate from the preparation area

If we maintain basic health hygiene and distancing and mask wearing we can avoid being a location of a spreader event.

If the bathroom in the Town Office is used, please clean it thoroughly and remove any trash. 

Adopted by the Selectboard at their 4/20/21 meeting. 



